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Friday 8th Decem ber 2017 “Trust takes years to build, seconds to break”
Our Christian Value for the term: Trust (Anon)

Dear Parents,

Ho ho ho......Festive fun and frivolities are in full swing at St. Mary’s. The EYFS children staged a wonderful nat|V|ty show
for the parents this week —they knew all their songs and looked B : : )
very lovely in their costumes. Thank you to all the EYFS staff for all
their hard work.

The KS1 children walked up to St. Mary’s Church to experience the
magic of the Christmas Story led by members of the Church and we
were there in full voice to entertain the town at the switching on of
the Christmas lights yesterday. Tonight we are looking forward very | {f
much to doing a bit of Christmas shopping at the Christmas Fayre.
A massive thank you to the PTfA for all their hard work organising
this.

There is a lot planned for next week. Year1and 2 children are
putting on their performance of ‘Lights. Camel, Action”” We have two performances for parents(ticket only )- one at 2pm
on Tuesday 12" December and another at 6pm on Wednesday 13" . KS2 children are taking part in the Carol Service on
Tuesday evening in St. Mary’s Church at 6.30pm and we look forward to seeing lots of parents there.

The children are also being entertained by a visiting pantomime on Wednesday morning - thank you once again to the
PTfA for supporting this. Then we will all be sitting down to Christmas lunch and then there are Christmas partiesand a
talent show! Don’t forget Christmas Jumpers on the last day of term — we are collecting money for Save the Children and
we would appreciate a donation of £1 per child to support vulnerable children in the UK and across the world.

Reception to yr 4 Flu Nasal Vaccination—Tuesday 12 December
The Flu Nasal Vaccination will take place on Tuesday December 12" — please see information on our web site:

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/the-office/letters If you have not completed the online form, please do so as soon as
possible or complete the form available at the school office.

Mrs Woolley
Head Teacher
School Diary
8'" December PTFA Christmas Fayre 3"'January 2018 | Firstday of term
12" December | Reception toyr 4 Flu Nasal Vaccination 10*"January Young Voices Concert
12" December | KS1Performance ‘Lights,Camel, Action 2pm 9" February Last Day of term
12" December | SWR & KS2 Carole service at St Marys Church Tetbury | 19" February Bikeability - Yr 5
KS2 children in school uniform arrive by 6.15pm ready to start at (Bikes and Helmet needed in school)
6.30pm

13" December | School Christmas Lunch

13*" December | KS1Performance ‘Lights,Camel, Action 6pm

14" December | EYFS & KS1 Christmas Parties

15" December | Lastday of term

tma‘rys vars [ & Tetbury Cloues s s | @) WeAreStMarys

02275 Office sam -3 30pm | Www.stmarystetbury.com


http://www.stmarystetbury.com/the-office/letters

from our
NCWS  &ifgeiouscouageos
learning family

Friday 8th December 2017 “Trust takes years to build, seconds to break”
Our Christian Value for the term: Trust (Anon)

Christingle Making

This morning all the children in Years 3 and 4 made Christingles ready for the Christingle service.

'Christingle making was so fun and we learnt about what everything represents. People from St Mary's Church helped us
to make them. This is how we made them...

‘First we got an orange which represents the world. We then put red tape round it, this represents the blood of Jesus. Then
we put four cocktail sticks in the orange to represent the four seasons and the four compass points. We then put sweets
and raisins on the cocktail sticks to represent all the good things in life that God gives us. We also put ajelly baby on to
represent mankind. Finally we put a candle in the orange to show thatJesus is the light of the world. It was such fun.’

Poppy and Sophie (Maple Class)
So come along to St Mary's Church this Sunday (10th December) at 4pm for the Christingle Service. It is a service for

children where they will receive one of the Christingles made this morning. Carols are sung and the lights are turned off as
the Christingles are lit - the perfect service for this time of year.
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Sports all Athletics

On Tuesday 5" December, a mixed
team of 23 Year 5/6 children from St
Mary’s were victorious in the local
sports hall athletics competition at
SWR. Events ranged from individual
jumping and throwing to team running
events and everyone that competed
was a credit to the school. Having won
the competition, the team will now
compete in the next round at Kingshill
School in the new year

St Saviours Church

Please pop along to St Saviours Church for the Christmas Tree Festival. The children
from Y1-Y4 have visited the church for inspiration and produced some beautiful
decorations!

Grab a Grown up news/update

There will be no Grab a Grown up next week
Inthe new year Grab a Grown up will be on a Tuesday - starting Tuesday 16" January with KS1

StMary's CEVA Primary School
Stmarys StM ”'. s Road ":r’,f::ul‘,. Gloucs GLE 8BW OWeAreStMaryS

Office 9am -3 30pm | Www.stmarystetburycom



fromour

caring courageous

learning family

NEWS

Friday 8th December 2017 “Trust takes years to build, seconds to break”
Our Christian Value for the term: Trust (Anon)

Reception Places September 2018

If you have a child who is due to start school in September 2018, please ensure that you submit your application for a
place before 15" January 2018. Applications should be made to Cloucestershire County Council using the information in
the letter which you will have already received from them. Full details on how to apply can be found on our school
website http://www.stmarystetbury.com/new-to-us/apply-for-a-place. If you have any questions please contact the
School Office on 01666 502275.

Child safety on You Tube: Parent Factsheet
Please take time to read the attached factsheet on Child safety on You tube, which is also available on our web site via
the following link: http://www.stmarystetbury.com/the-office/letters

Clubs

All clubs have now finished

Netball club have a match next week , parents have been notified by Mrs Harper.

Christmas Post for the Scouts

We are now collecting Christmas Post for the Scouts. If you bring your
cards into the school office, we will collect them ready for the Scout
delivery. Each card will be 30p, if you could have the correct money to

hand, this will help us in the office.

Using Tetbury Scout Christmas post is an excellent way to support your
local scout group. Foronly 30p/card our Beavers and Scouts will go out
into the cold weather and deliver your Christmas cards to your friends
around the local Tetbury area. The money all goes to Tetbury Scouts and
Beavers and is used to support our activities throughout the

year. Postboxes are available at the school, Tetbury Hardware, Tenovus,
Hampton Street Stores and Scentiments until the 15th December and the
cards will be delivered on the 16/17th December.

Thank you for your support.

. Tetbury Scout Group
{] Christmas Post 2017

Delivery Weekend
15" & 16" December

30p

h . A
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Scentiments
Tetbury Hardware
Premier Stores
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